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From: Benjamin Wallace
To: Leyli Johnson
Date: 12/4/2008 3:07:17 PM
Subject: Re: 52 Myrtle

Thanks!

Benjamin A. Wallace Jr.
Fire Prevention Officer
Portland Fire Department
380 Congress Street
Portland, Maine 04101
(207)756-8096
wallaceb@portlandmaine.gov

>>> Leyli Johnson <Leyli@portpropmgt.com> 12/04 2:42 PM >>>
Hi Ben,
Sorry, things have been busy.  I have a contractor installing the doors toward the end of December (he just ordered them from 
Lavalley Lumber on Tuesday).  The additional smoke detectors were supposed to have been installed last week but have been put 
off until Monday and Tuesday of next week.
I will have everything done by the middle of January and will call or email as soon as they are done.
Thank you,
Leyli Johnson


